
Bloom High School Drama Club Proudly Presents

Our virtual show will premiere on 
FRIDAY, May 14th at 7:00 pm

Join us for an evening of our favorite Broadway 
and musical numbers from

Senior Goodbyes, and more…
Sit back, relax, and enjoy the show from the 

comfort of your own home. 
A link to our free show will be available on the 

Bloom website an hour before show time.

Music performed through special arrangement with J. W Pepper & Son, Inc.


